


Congressman Van Taylor|
5600 Tennyson Pkwy, #275
Plano, TX 75024

 
RE:  Texas Commission on the Arts Grant

Congressman Taylor:  

Thank you for your assistance in helping the Allen Public Library secure a grant from the Texas Commission on the Arts for the Texas Gypsies concert, which will be free and open to the public at 7:30 p.m. Friday, Sept. 17.
The Texas Commission on the Arts is highly instrumental in helping the Allen Public Library offer outstanding performing artists to our patrons.
Hope you can attend the concert!

Sincerely,  


Tom Keener
Cultural Arts Manager
Allen Public Library 
214-509-4911



